
 

 

   

RANCHO SANTIAGO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – RESOLUTION CONSIDERING AGREEMENT FOR ENERGY 
CONSERVATION SERVICES WITH ACCO ENGINEERED SYSTEMS, INC. FOR FAN COIL 
UNIT REPLACEMENT AT BUILDING D LOCATED IN SANTIAGO CANYON COLLEGE 
PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 4217.10-18, MAKING CERTAIN FINDINGS 
REQUIRED FOR APPROVAL OF ENERGY CONSERVATION SERVICES AGREEMENT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Rancho Santiago Community College 
District, at its regular board meeting to be held on January 22, 2018 at 4:30pm in the board room (#107) of 
the District Operations Center located at 2323 North Broadway, Santa Ana, California, shall hold a public 
hearing for the purpose of taking public comment and adopting a resolution making certain findings required 
for approval of an Energy Conservation Service Contract with ACCO Engineered Systems, Inc. for the Fan 
Coil Unit Replacement at Building D Project at Santiago Canyon College in accordance with California 
Government Code Sections 4217.10 through 4217.18, including findings that the cost to District for thermal 
or electrical energy or conservation services provided by the energy conservation measures under the contract 
will be less than the anticipated marginal cost to the District of thermal, electrical, or other energy that would 
have been consumed by the District in the absence of those purchases, and to consider approval of the Contract 
in accordance with the Board’s findings.   
 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Carri M. Matsumoto, Assistant Vice Chancellor, Facility 
Planning, District Construction and Support Services at (714) 480-7510. 
 

 

 

 

   


